
FOCUS Broadband Cable Update 
Effective February 28, 2024 

 
 

On February 28, 2024, Hallmark Drama (MergeTV Channel 244) will be 
rebranded to Hallmark Family. This change is a result of a decision made by the 
network and is out of our control. 
 
From Hallmark Media: “The Hallmark Family rebrand allows us to broaden our 
focus on movies and series beyond dramatic content and spotlight a wider variety 
of stories centered in faith, love, and community.” 
 
Hallmark Family will be available as part of the Advanced Package. 
 
 
 

Direct questions to FOCUS Broadband Customer Service: 
910-754-4311 or 888-367-2862 

Email: contact@focusbroadband.com 
PO Box 3198, Shallotte, NC 28459 
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